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HEALTH AUTHORITY

Circular No. HRD/ 2§ [17

October 12 ,2017
New Drug Coding System Implementation Date Reschedule
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To All: i
Healthcare Providers, chaall Lle 1 Laia
Health Insurance Companies, cpaall Cpald) S
Third Party Administrators in the Emirate of Abu Dhabi gl kel A aal) Gpalil) cilildas § 1y ils i
Dear Colleagues, ' IS NS PRt
We would like to extend our greetings, wishing you all

gl IS Cntaza (LLE o O 5y
SUccess.

With' reference to Department of Health circular No. oal) § o pball (HRDJ22{17) () gl pomndl o Lo
(HRD[22/17) dated 25 July 2017 regarding the implemen- | & 83yl &30 oo wudel pllaally ol 2017 4y 25 Folz
tation of the new drug coding system and due to latest
shafafiya migration; it has been decided to postpone the
implementation date of the new drug coding system to | <2017 38 15 76 d a5V s udd plladl 5olas e
November 15 2017. et Bmall e )l wlicny (ol USR] C31 a3y
This shall provide healthcare facilities, insurance companies BUIERR R
and TPAs more time to better prepare for the migration.
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Technical details are available at: QU L)) e g Y1 S8 Ll e dyeldy
www.haad.ae [ shafafiya [ notices www.haad.ae [shafafiya[natices

Therefore, all Healthcare Entities are reguired Fo conduct pUsi o oyl Ol B el Y1 BEL Ll P TRIITRY
necessary preparations to ensure compliance with the new

coding system. el gl sea gl
For more information, please contact Department of e Bl 3015 me Jolgdl oy claslall e
Health via: drugcodes@haad.ae : 35Syl 4y

Email: drugcodes@haad.ae
Phone #: 02 41933356, 3598

Your cooperation is appreciated. / aSiglad asl jadd

02 41933356, 3598 :43, b

Director Healthcare Licensiag-8. edical Education Division

X

VTN O Tl fCEf-fQ?'\’JQQR&@“ AR SR S \;{CCD eN vasey,
91 | Saves %2\-%{\ A, ;‘g:b( QI&L@{- {g& Y *\ﬁf‘ﬁ S
S Ss st R s i sa




